
 

The Corporation of the City of London 
Office: 519-661-2500 ext. 0835 
Fax: 519-661-4892 
www.london.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 15, 2015 
 
 
L. Maitland 
Planner I 
 

Re:  Ontario’s Draft Guidelines on Permitted Uses in Ontario’s Prime Agricultural Areas  
 
 
At its meeting held on March 18, 2015, the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) asked that the following 
actions be taken with respect to Ontario’s Draft Guidelines on Permitted Uses in Ontario’s Prime Agricultural 
Areas document: 
 

a) the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) indicated, that 
in its opinion, a minimum set-back should be maintained between livestock operations and other 
land uses, which would alleviate the potential of nuisance complaints, such as odors; and, 

 

b) it BE NOTED that the AAC reviewed and received a communication dated February 2015 from the 
Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs, and heard a verbal delegation from L. 
Maitland, Planner I, with respect to this matter. (2/4/AAC) 

 
 
 
 
 
Betty Mercier 
Committee Secretary 
 
Cc: G. Barrett, Manager, Long Range Planning and Research 


